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March 23, 2009
To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to recommend Bauer Specialty Insulation as a steel
fireproofing and spray-insulation contractor.

Bauer currently holds a prime contract with us for the fireproofing and a
significant amount of the sound proofing insulation for a 130,000 square foot,
steel framed condo — hotel in Ellicottville, New York. The value of this
subcontract is approximately $225,000.

This project was originally intended to receive fireproofing prior to winter 2008 /
2009 but the start of construction was delayed, forcing the fireproofing work to be
completed inside of temporary enclosures during the winter. In spite of less than
perfect working conditions, Bauer has nearly completed their work on time and
within their contract amount.

They have worked well and coordinated with the other trade contractors on the
site and have shown flexibility in reaction to changing project conditions.

| would definitely use this company for any similar work and believe that they
could easily handle substantially larger projects.

Sincerely,

DICKH
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